
Submitter: Serena Brigante 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Judiciary 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB429 

The 72 hour delay could potentially cost someone's life. If the background check 

passes, there should be no delay. Some citizens (i.e. women) decide to purchase 

firearms on short notice due to potential threats to their safety (i.e. abusive ex 

partners, stalkers, etc.) The second amendment grants protection of our natural 

rights to maintain the tools necessary to defend ourselves. An additional 72 hour 

delay is violating that protection. 


